Dear Councillor
 
I wanted to make the Parish Council aware that there will be a number of surveys happening in the area between now and September. These surveys are largely ecological and are not intrusive, but if there is any concern within the area, I would be grateful if you could direct people to the HS2 Helpdesk:
Email - HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 
Telephone - 020 7944 4908 
If anyone from the Parish Council has any concerns or would like to know more, then please just drop me a line.
 
In order to access land for surveys or for any other works, we are now starting to contact landowners to give them notice. I have attached some examples of the types of letters and notices they may receive. If the Parish Council is contacted by anyone concerned about the notice that they have received, please do encourage them to contact HS2 on the above number and we will be happy to speak to them directly.
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tahir
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